SENIORS!

Students can take
Students can take
headshots with Mr.
headshots with Mr.
Yalencia starting the
Valencia starting
week of February
15th

Make sure you take your senior pictures! Remember these are memories that remain trapped in time that are always ready for us to look back at, so take advantage of that!

Senior Pictures need to be submitted by March 12th

LINK TO SIGN UP

LINK TO SIGN UP

https://docs.google.com/fo

https://docs.google.com/fo

https://docs.google.com/fo

https://docs.google.com/fo

https://docs.google.com/fo

rms/d/e/IFAlpQLSdAMdpP

rms/d/e/IFAlpQLSdAMdpP

srA6VCripiMAOZOVZ4CUe8

5rA6VCripiMAOZOVZ4CUe8

pZoZCvihoh9p6P JCuw/vie

pZoZCvihoh9p6P JCuw/vie

pZoZCvihoh9p6P JCuw/vie

wform?usp=sf_link

wform?usp=sf_link

If you already took a senior send it to sure you bvalencia@ampi.com

 Additional option: Half a page for a baby pic, childhood/teenager pic, and senior pic for \$25!